
It has been amazing to receive such a huge range of children 

spreading positivity throughout our community. The windows 

of colour and positive messages for the NHS and those helping 

us during this time really does put a smile on your face. Well 

done SJS! Here are two ‘happy news stories’ in our own school 

that I wanted to share.  

 

GIRLS BAKE TO KEEP NHS STAFF SMILING 

Two sisters have been putting their 

baking skills to the test and creating 

yummy treats for the staff of the Stoke 

Team at Lymington Hospital.  

 

The baked goods have been hugely  

appreciated by the staff for not only 

providing a delicious treat when they 

have a break but also for putting a smile on their faces.   

Brilliant! 

 

SJS STUDENT CREATES PATHWAY OF FUN FOR NHS 

STAFF 

A year 4 student in SJS has been developing the pavement 

outside of her house into a way for passing NHS staff to enjoy 

a quick game of hopscotch and for local community to add 

their messages of thanks. A real 

walkway of positivity for the people 

helping all of us today. Well done! 

 


